LTCCP 2006-16 SUBMISSION

Submissior ¢ close on 5 May 2006

I do NOT wish to present my submission at the hearing, and ask that this submission be
considered.

| am completing this submission: Number of people you represent:
For yourself

My submission refers to: Page Number:

Summary Version of the LTCCP 8

| also want to respond to:

Name: Howard Booth

Organisation:

Daytime Phone: 03 352 8765

Evening Phone: 03 352 8765

Email: hsbooth@value.net.nz

Address: 92 Prestons Road
Redwood

CHRISTCHURCH 8004

Your Submission: Do you have any comments on the major projects in our
Draft Community Plan?

Do you have any comments on groups of activities (The
activities and services the Council provides?)

| object to the proposed closing of the Redwood Library. It is unbelievable
that the whole idea of closing the Redwood, Bishopdale and Spreydon
Libraries was ever on an agenda. The fact that this was announced after the
erection of the new libraries certainly suggests the Council operates on
hidden agendas. | would expect the Council to have consulted on the issue
of closing libraries prior to the building of the new libraries. If this is the way
the Council wants to operate, it is certainly time for a change.

Do you have any other comments or suggestions you want
to make?

With recent increasing evidence that fluorcdation of water has far more
serious negative health effects than previously thought, 1 totally oppose
fluorodation of the city water supply. Although not specifically mentioned on
Page 20 (water supply) | hope that there is no hidden agenda on this issue.




